
THE SCHOOL FOR PRIESTS OF THE
HOLY  ARCHDIOCESE  OF  CYPRUS
VISITS THE PATRIARCHATE
On Friday, February 23/ March 8, 2019, H.H.B. our Father and
Patriarch  of  Jerusalem  Theophilos  and  Hagiotaphite  Fathers
along with some pilgrims, received the School for Priests of
the Holy Archdiocese of Cyprus, a group of 15 students with
their Principal, Reverend Archimandrite Benedict Ioannou.

In  this  meeting  His  Beatitude  referred  to  the  help  the
Patriarchate  receives  from  the  School  for  Priests  of  the
Church of Cyprus, under the care of Archimandrite Benedict, as
the school receives members of the Patriarchate to study there
and serve after their graduation as Priests.

The  School  Principal  Archimandrite  Benedict  thanked  His
Beatitude for His trusts in the School and for the spiritual
help  and  benefit  He  bestows  to  the  pilgrims  on  their
pilgrimage  and  offered  Him  a  disc  from  Leukara.
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